GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA

PROCUREMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE

PATCH GRADING MARL ROADS
Procurement # 2023/MICUHT/ROADS - 11

The Government of Anguilla through the Procurement Office hereby issues a Notice of
Cancellation for Request for Quotations for the Procurement “Patch Grading Marl
Roads” issued on Friday, 26" May 2023 by the Ministry of Infrastructure,

Communications, Utilities, Housing and Tourism (MICUHT) Procurement Committee.
This Request for Quotations has been cancelled because the exercise did not comply with
the requirements of the Public Procurement and Contract Administration legislation. The

opportunity will be re-issued shortly.

Kindly accept our apologies for any inconvenience experienced as a result of the

cancellation.




